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FDOT Secretary Thibault to Announce Statewide Rail Safety 

Initiative 

  

Pompano, Fla. – Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) Secretary Kevin J. Thibault, 

P.E. will announce a statewide rail safety initiative at the Turnpike Pompano Operations Center 

on Thursday, December 5th. 

 

All credentialed media are welcome to attend. 

 

Event Details: 

 

WHAT:         Statewide Rail Safety Initiative Announcement  

WHO:           FDOT Secretary Kevin J. Thibault, P.E. 

WHEN:         Thursday, December 5, 2019 at 1:00 PM 

Media Arrival Time: 12:30 PM 

WHERE:       Pompano Operations Center 

                       South end of the Pompano Beach Service Plaza 

MP 65 on Florida’s Turnpike, approx. 2.5 miles north of Commercial Boulevard 

ON-SITE 

CONTACT:   Guillermo “Billy” Canedo, (954) 405-6028 
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